Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pceattendance@everettsd.org>

Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 4:00 PM
To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients
Subject: PCE Friday 01/08/2021 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,

The monthly <u>January Newsletter</u> is attached. Please take some time to look it over to view useful information. Newsletters may be found on our Penny Creek Elementary homepage at www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes.

The January Student Materials pick up for Grades 1 – 5 starts next week.

Please click <u>HERE</u> for the materials pick up <u>map</u> with specific grade level date and location information. The process will be like the December materials pick up. Families are invited to come to Penny Creek during your <u>designated day</u> to pick up student materials anytime between 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Materials will be placed at either the Kindergarten Playground Area OR by the Office's Iron Black Gates. Social distancing guidelines must be followed at all times. When picking up your student's materials, please check the bag's label for your student's name AND teacher's name.

Please take care of yourself and your families.

Have a good weekend!

Thank you, Penny Creek Elementary

PCE Webpage: https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes
Please follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/PennyCreek_ES

Reserve Library books for pick up on Wednesdays from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m: https://www.everettsd.org/domain/1910

Attachments:



You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Penny Creek Elementary. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the Blackboard service, please <u>unsubscribe</u>.

Penny Creek Elementary | 4117 132nd Street SE, Everett, WA 98208 | 425-385-7200